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Important notice regarding SWHDA Working and Herding Specialty May 2, 2020 and COVID-19

Regretfully, the Saskatoon Working and Herding Dog Association must cancel our May 2020 annual
specialty in conjunction with the Hub City Kennel and Obedience Club All breed show.

This is due to the public health risk of contracting COVID-19 when gatheringin large groups. We are
saddened that we are unable to hold a specialty this year and are thankful for all of the support we
receive from exhibitors every year. We hope you understand our disappointment in making this decision
and we look forward to seeing you next year!

We will be issuing refunds for all entrys March 19", If you have any questions or concerns please do not
hesitate to contact our show secretary at k-m-sutton@hotmail.com

Please stay safe and well.
On behalf of Saskatoon Working and Herding Dog Association
Specialty Secretary

Katelyn Sutton



